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19 November 2019 

 
Friends of St Luke’s 

       PROJECT PLAYGROUND           
  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
The Friends of St Luke’s are about to embark on a huge and very exciting fundraising 
project, to help finance a total refurbishment of the playground and outdoor areas. 
 
The project will include the complete refurbishment of the existing playground and a 
fantastic multi sport area. We are hoping for work to begin as soon as initial funding is 
available. The school children will be involved from the very beginning with their ideas on 
how the new areas will be designed.  
 
FOSL is looking to raise £20,000 towards the whole project and we soon hope to have a 
totaliser, that will be visible in the playground, for everyone to see how well the fundraising 
is progressing. 
  
We will be holding many fundraising events throughout the school year. If you can spare 
time to help, and to also give generously at all our events, we can get this wonderful new 
playground as soon as possible. 
 
This is our biggest fundraiser to date, every penny counts, so please let’s make this 
happen for our children. 
 
If you have any ideas for fundraising please come and speak to us. 
  
Thank you for all your support. 
 

Friends of St Luke’s. 
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